
 

2020 WEYMOUTH FARMERS MARKET 

Vendor Application Process Letter   

 
 

Dear Vendor,  

Thank you for your interest in the 2020 Weymouth Farmers Market at the Weymouth High School.  For 

those of you who are returning vendors- welcome back and thank you for your continued support!  For 

those applying for the first time- welcome, we look forward to working with you.  This year’s market will 

run similarly to last year’s, and is set for Sundays from 10AM – 1PM, from June 21st through October 4th.  

The last market, October 4th, will coincide with the Town’s annual Great Pumpkin Give-a-Wey event and 

will occur from 12pm-4pm on that day.  More info regarding this event will be provided as we approach 

it.  

Applying to the Market 

All interested vendors (both returning and new) must fill out the following application and forms and 

submit them to the Market Steering Committee before May 1st, 2020.  

• 2020 Farmers Market Application 

• 2020 Token Agreement  

• Check Made out to the “Town of Weymouth”  

These forms, as well as our rules and regulations, can be accessed on the Town of Weymouth’s 

Website: 

 https://www.weymouth.ma.us/farmers-market 

 Applications can be mailed to: 

Kerry Knapp 
Weymouth Farmers Market Committee 
c/o Mayor’s Office, 
Weymouth Town Hall 
75 Middle Street 
Weymouth, MA 02189 

 

https://www.weymouth.ma.us/farmers-market


Upon receiving your application, the Steering Committee will review it and let you know if you are 
approved. Vendor applicants that are not approved will have their check mailed back to them.  Once 
approved, vendors then will need to apply for a food permit through the Health Department, if required 
based on the product sold.  Information regarding food permit requirements can be found on the health 
department’s page: 

https://www.weymouth.ma.us/health-department/pages/applications-and-fees%C2%94 

All questions regarding food permits should be directed to the Health Department at 781-340-5008. 

Any questions regarding the Weymouth Farmers Market can be sent to 
farmersmarket@weymouth.ma.us 

 

Thank you again for you interest in this year’s market, and we look forward to working with you.  

 

-Weymouth Farmers Market Steering Committee 
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